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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Lion Mike McKeon 

Fall has arrived in 

our Northwoods as we 

had snow last week 

and now a 70-degree, 

beautiful late 

October weekend. It’s 

also that time of 

year where your Lions 

Club wraps up their 

yearly events and 

celebrates all the 

hard work that went 

into making all the 

events successful. 

Being late October, 

it also means that we 

just had our annual 

dinner meeting at the 

Blue Bayou. As usual, 

the food was 

wonderful, and Rita 

and her team put out 

quite a spread for 

us. 35 members 

enjoyed the evening, 

and we celebrated the 

fact that this year, 

we will be able to 

exceed our budgeted  

 

donations of $53,000 

In fact, when it’s 

all said and done, it 

looks like we will be 

able to donate 

$80,000 to local 

organizations, Lions 

charities and worthy 

individuals in our 

Northwoods. It was 

quite a year, and a 

big round of applause 

goes out to  

everybody that helped 

make it a success. 

We had two special 

guests attend our 

dinner meeting at 

Blue Bayou…. Bob 

Skrobot, our fire 

chief of the 

Manitowish Waters 

Fire Company attended 

and we were proud to 

be able to make our 

annual donation to 

our fire company.  

Colin Tibbits and his 

mother Jessica also 

attended our dinner 

meeting, and we were 

also, able to present 

Colin with a 

donation/scholarship 

so that he can attend 

this year’s Rose Bowl 

parade in Pasadena 

with his bandmates 

from Lakeland Union 

High School. We will 

also be presenting 

scholarships to two 

other deserving local 

students so that they 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



also can attend the 

Rose Bowl parade with 

Collin this January. 

Kelly Lobermeier and 

Riley Giebudowski 

will join us at our 

November meeting at 

Aberdeen. 

It wouldn’t be fall 

without our annual 

pie auction for the 

benefit of Lelyn 

Schmidt. The event is 

coming up November 

17th at Little 

Bohemia and again 

your Lions Club is 

the host for the 

evening’s 

festivities. It’s a 

great cause for a 

great local child and 

family and a lot of 

fun! Please reach out 

to Dana or Jessie at 

the Townhall if you’d 

like to donate a pie 

for the auction or 

have any raffle items 

that we could use to 

help raise funds for 

Lelyn.  

Have a great fall and 

we hope to see you at 

the next Lions 

membership dinner at 

Aberdeen and or at 

the pie auction at 

Little Bohemia on 

November 17th. 

Cheers, 

Mike 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 

Dennis Collins 

Paul Culler 

Thomas Giesen 

Dave Hanson 

Mike Kramer 

Randy Lang 

Phil St. Clair 

Homer Sykes 

Darrell Tschurwald 

 

OCTOBER 

John Hanson 

Dick Henske 

Larry Voss 

 

NOVEMBER 

Dennis Lipp 

Gale Wolf 

 

DECEMBER 

Chuck Kramer 

Jill Nerby 

Tom Polacek 

Charles Rayala Jr. 

Lynn Schroeder 

 

 

NOVEMBER DINNER 
MEETING 

 

The November meeting 
will be on Nov. 10 at 
Aberdeen Lodge at 
5:00.  This is the second 
Thursday.  We will have 
Turkeys plus other 
surprises on the raffle.    
 
The Pie auction for Leland 
will be November 17 at 
Little Bohemia and that will 
start at 5:00 also. 
                                           
  Here is the menu and 
price for the meal at 
Aberdeen Lodge Nov.10th.  
The price is $30 with tax, 
tip, and meal.     
      Choice of Soup or 
salad, 

1. Beef Bourguignon   / 
Green Beans/Grilled 
Sourdough 

2. BBQ Ribs / Waffel 
Fries / Seasonal 
Veggies/ 

3. Blackened Salmon 
Teriyaki/Wild 
Rice/Seasonal Veggies 

4. Desert is Bread 
Pudding 

  
Please Text or email Lynn 
Schroeder for reservations 
by November 7 at the 
latest! 
 
LynnS@truckequipinc.com 
or 920-621-7366 
 
Dan Meier, Lynn Schroeder 

mailto:LynnS@truckequipinc.com


OCTOBER DINNER MEETING 

 
The October Dinner Meeting at Blue Bayou had many hi lights including a great social and 

meal by Rita Mazur and her staff. 

 

Other notable activities were Bob Becker being honored for 15-year membership and 

Don Rayala honored as a 50-year member, Fire Chief Bob Skrobot presented with a 

check for our Manitowish Waters fire company and Colin Tibbits presented with a 

donation/scholarship to participate with his school band at the Rose Bowl. 
Photos below courtesy of Den Hill 

 

 
  

 



 
 



 


